
 

                                   Friday 22nd March 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Thank-You 

Thank you to all the parents/carers who booked in to see your child’s 

teacher this week for parents evening. It was so nice to see so many 

of you. If you were unable to attend please make an appointment 

with your Child’s teacher. 

 

Lunch Order Forms 

If you haven’t returned your child’s lunch order form, please 

remember to send your child to school with a packed lunch 

when we return after the Easter Holidays. 

 

Diary Dates 

Please make sure you check the diary dates at the end of the 

newsletter. We have lots of exciting things happening next week 

before we break up for the Easter holidays such as Special Easter 

Breakfast, special assembly, Film Club and Break The Rules Day. 

 

Super Clubs 

We hope your children enjoyed attending our Super Clubs this 

term. We will organise some more for after the holidays. 

Community Easter Events 

Please see attached posters for a few events that are being held 

over the Easter half term which you may be interested in. 

 

 

 
 



 

Attendance 
W/C  11th March  

Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Hedgehogs 91.6% 

KS1 Squirrels 95.9% 

KS1 Rabbits 85.6% 

KS1 Owls 94.8% 

Rec/KS1 Foxes 83.5% 

Total attendance                    91.1% 

Diary Dates 

 

 

Every Tuesday            

Friday (from 12th Jan) 

8:35am – 8:45am 

8:35am – 8:55am 

Morning Task with parents/carers 

(Rabbits, Owls, Squirrels and Hedgehog 

Class) 

Monday 25th March  Rec & KS1completed Easter Hat to be 

handed in at School 

Tuesday 26th March 3:15pm – 4:45pm FILM CLUB  

(Rabbits, Owls, Squirrels and Hedgehog) 

  Places to be booked on School Spider 

 

Thursday 28th March 8:00am – 8:45am Special Easter Breakfast (Rec & KS1) 

(Please book your child onto Breakfast club 

on School Spider) 

Thursday 28th March 9am – 10am Special Easter Assembly (Rec & KS1) 

(Please book your free tickets on School 

Spider) 

Thursday 28th March ALL DAY BREAK THE RULES DAY 

See poster for more information 

HALF TERM       Friday 29th March – Friday 12th April 

Monday 15th April ALL DAY BACK TO SCHOOL 

Well done Squirrels with an attendance of 

95.9% for the week beginning 11th March 

 

The whole school attendance for the 

week of 11th March was 91.1%.  

Our attendance target is 97% 

 

Good attendance at school is important 

for your child’s development & progress. 

Please ensure your child  

attends every day and not take holidays 

in term time.              

 

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O 

every day. 

Here.  

Every day.  

Ready to learn.  

On time. 

 

If you have any issues with 

attendance, please make an 

appointment with Mrs Larcombe 

our Learning Support Mentor via 

the School Office to see what 

support and solutions can be 

found. 



 

  



 

 



 


